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CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WITH PARENTS 

 

 

In order to ensure the safety and welfare of the registered students in South Colonie, no employee 

is permitted to bring their own or any other non-registered children within the confines of the 

various school buildings and transportation facilities during the defined working day. 

 

 

 

Adopted: June 17, 1986 
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